## Pugh, Marilyne

From:

Wyrosdick, Tim

Sent:

Tuesday, May 24, 2016 4:44 PM

To: Cc: Pugh, Marilyne Corinne Mixon

Subject:

**RE: Mixon and Associates Renewal** 

Importance:

High

**Follow Up Flag:** 

Flag for follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

**Categories:** 

**Red Category** 

Marilyne,

Please place this on the June 9th board agenda for approval. Thanking you in advance, Tim

From: Corinne Mixon [mailto:corinne@mixonandassociates.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 3:11 PM

**To:** Wyrosdick, Tim < WyrosdickT@santarosa.k12.fl.us> **Cc:** Pugh, Marilyne < pughm@santarosa.k12.fl.us>

Subject: Mixon and Associates Renewal

Dear Mr. Superintendent,

The Mixon and Associates team has enjoyed the opportunity to work with you this year. We have strived to represent the interests of Santa Rosa County Schools before the Florida Legislature and provide quality information to aid with the implementation of bills at the district level.

We have delivered many successes this year. Highlights of our work this year include, but are not limited to:

- Securing language codifying the Federally Connected Student Supplement in statute as part of HB 7029, which was ultimately passed by the legislature and signed into law by Governor Scott. This will provide over \$1,000,000 for Santa Rosa County Schools.
- Working with Rep. Eisnaugle and his staff to ease his concerns about the district's policy regarding home school students. This prevented the Representative from speaking negatively about Santa Rosa County Schools before the legislature.
- Defeating HB 7021 which would have greatly increased state involvement in literacy instruction and required massive amounts of additional work and time for teachers.
- Defeating a plan to allow for a statewide authorizers for charter schools.

We hope that our efforts on your behalf and in previous years have exceeded your expectations. We will continue to work on behalf of the district as we work legislators, staff and the DOE to implement legislation that was passed this year. We will also continue our work with legislative campaigns to ensure that we have the necessary relationships with all legislators.

We would welcome the opportunity to serve you again next year. Attached is a contract to renew our relationship which is identical to last year's agreement. Please study it and let us know if it is agreeable to you. Should you find any portions

problematic, please let us know so we can make the necessary changes to provide you with the services that best meet the district's needs.

Thank you for allowing us to work with you this year and we hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Juhan Mixon, Corinne Mixon, Jessica Janasiewicz and Jim Hamilton

A. Corinne Mixon
Mixon & Associates
<u>corinne@mixonandassociates.com</u>
(850) 766-5795 -- cell
(850) 222-2591 -- office